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NO study is needed - this is a moot point.  We, the people of Oregon, voted in 1980 

to ban nuclear power in Oregon until there is a safe and permanent federal repository 

for the radioactive waste that will remain dangerous for hundreds of millions of years, 

AND we the voters vote to allow nuclear power in the state again.  Neither of these 

conditions have been met so there is no need to waste taxpayer monies on a 

pointless study.  The answer is NO. 


